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11th April, 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

General Data Protection Regulations – Leavers 2024 Year Book 
 

We are currently in the process of designing and setting up the format for the year 11 Year Book. In 
order to do this, we need to ensure that the students in year 11 have given their permission for their 
names and photographs to appear in the Year Book.  
 
Please could you read through the statements on the Google Form and select the appropriate options 
by Tuesday 30th April, 2024. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/u/0/d/1ao8doNZ4e1GFAHvLhgB2qjgW7ESc-eOm-
DvrqfZVbbs/edit?fromCopy=true   
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Ms McMaster 
English Teacher and Year Book Team Editor  
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